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Though I admitedly don't have much knowledge of the experience of the state parks 

and receration department with vehicles, but this situation seems to me to require a 

considerable amount of technical expertise related to vehicles, what works and 

doesn't work etc. At first glance I believe the department of motor vehicles is a better 

organization to be specifying safety rules for vehicles, including off-road vehicles, 

than the parks and recreation department. As a reult I am opposing this bill. 


